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Dear Editor of Hydrology and Earth System Sciences 

Dr. Frans van Geer 

 

We really appreciate that you considers to publish our manuscript in this prestigious journal. 

We made all the suggested revisions. As consequence, you will find: 

 

1) A new version of the manuscript with changes in lines 438, acknowledgements section 

and table 3 caption. 

2) The corrected versions of figures 1, 2, 3 and 4. 

 

Looking forward to your response, kind regards 

 

Guillermo Goyenola 

On behalf of all authors 

 


